
 

 

Dear families, 

 Welcome to a new year at Silver Lake! I am very 

excited to meet you and continue your child’s education. 

It is recommended, if possible, to come to school on the 

first day with the items listed below. These tools will 

assist with classroom learning and cooperation. 

Thank you, 

Mr. Culver and Mr. Gresso 

● Mechanical or regular pencils (I love Ticonderoga) 

● Tool Box 

● Scissors 

● Erasers 

● 2 large containers of cleaning wipes 

● 2 boxes of Kleenex 

● A backpack 

● Several spiral notebooks 

 


